Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  re: lift service and maintenance contract
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

As per my records, Lift & Eng Services Ltd contract has expired in September. Please provide the latest contract updates.

Answer:
We are in the process of re-procuring, looking to go live with a new contract early next year.

Also please specify the lift brand name.

We have a number of lift manufacturers - no one particular brand name.  There have been many lifts installed over a number of years.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
